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September 8th, Tuesday 
10:00 am: Fr. Tom³s Bible Seminar  

Everyone begins to gather around 9:30 am in the Mary Stuart Poole Library. 
 
September 9th, Wednesday  
4:00 pm: Children Choir Rehearsal  
5:30 pm: Our five -thirty service, supper, and programs.  
         We will cookout hamburgers and hotdogs!  
         Donations will be accepted.  
6:30 pm: Choir Kick off! This is for all choir members and anyone  
               interested in joining the choir! Hereôs your chance to  
   ask your questions about what to expect.  

 
September 13th, Sunday  

9:15 am: Sunday School for all ages start back up  

for the Fall!  

 
October 7th, Wednesday 
5:30 pm: St. Francis of  Assisi Blessing of  the Animals followed with supper.  
Bring your pets for their annual blessing in the church!  

FALL KICKOFF!  
EXCITING THINGS ARE HAPPENING!  
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ADULT CHRISTIAN EDUCATION 
 
In my opinion, our BackPack and Rally Day Sunday this year 
was the best ever, and it gets better and better every year, 
which means 2016 will be even more fun than 2015. But here 
we are!  
 
Adult Sunday School class meets 9:15 to 10:15 every Sunday 
morning, between services, in the Mary Stuart Poole Library ¸ 
which is through the double doors down to the other end of the 
brick road to the next double doors. You don³t have to register 
or sign up or let anyone know you are coming, all are invited 
and welcome. Instead of devotional style, it³s more an intellec-

tual approach to Bible study like our clergy experience in our years of theological seminary. Nothing 
is too hallowed or sacred to be asked, discussed, or challenged. For the most part we talk about the 
lectionary readings for the instant Sunday; but now and then it will be something about the Book of 
Common Prayer, or the Episcopal Church, or the season of the church year; and we never hesitate 
to wander off the path when folks have questions. "Lectionary & Liturgy" is sort of the theme. Bring 
your coffee and a cookie or slice of cake from Battin Hall and come join us. Stragglers welcome, 
don³t worry about arriving late, come on in!  
 
Our Tuesday morning Bible Seminar begins again for the Fall 2015 on September 8th, the day after 
Labor Day. Mary Stuart Poole Library, folks park on 3rd Street and come in the end door, gather be-
tween 9:30 and ten o³clock for visit, coffee, a cookie. We sit down at 10:00, five more minutes of 
chat, and convene with prayer at 10:05. Then we go to town with intensive study and discussion of 
our chosen Bible book. Study Bibles are provided (NRSV), but bring your own if you prefer. And for 
the particular lesson of the day, we generally have a printed handout in extra large print. It³s the 
most fun weekly event of any small group in the parish. There are no rules, come when you can, 
though most people come every week unless they³re on vacation or family commitment or such. We 
send out an email reminder every Sunday afternoon or Monday. Everyone³s welcome, parishioner or 
not, Christian or not, Episcopalian or not.  
 
Tom+ twellerpc@gmail.com 

The Order of the Daughters of the King Inquirersô Meeting 
9:15 -10:15 am, Sunday 9/13/2015 in Battin Hall .  
 
Three monthly meetings for women interested in discovering what it 
means to become a member of the Lay Order of the DOK will be held 
between services on the second Sundays of September, October, and 
November. An overview of the Lay Order of the DOK will be pre-
sented, along with the two rules of Life (prayer/service), and the pre-
paratory study process women participate in as they consider becom-
ing a member. If you are interested in attending or have questions, 
please contact Jackie Rahn, HNEC DOK Chapter President at (850)
896-7897 or jackie1099@gmail.com for His sake +  

mailto:twellerpc@gmail.com
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Rally day and blessing of the 
backpacks fun!  


